
Property Manager’s Summary of the April 15, 2024, Board Meeting  
 
 
 

• Board approved a 3-year renewal with Granger Containers at a cost of $2,115 per month for 
removal of trash.   This is $190 increase under the current contract which expires April 30, 2024. 
 

• Board approved the signing of a Utility Access Agreement with Metro Fibernet, LLC.  This will 
provide access to Broadband Services. 
 

• The next meeting is the Annual Meeting scheduled for May 5, 2024.  There will be no 
regular monthly board meeting in May. 

 

 


